
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/26/2011 4:37:03 PM 
To: Brown Carol (cab@cpuc.ca.gov) (cab@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: SmartMeter 

We've received another 30 calls today. It is getting out of hand. I suggest we change 
out the 16 + the one Peevey identified at the PUC meeting and perhaps no more. 
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